
e 'UNITED STATES 
l CLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSI e 

REGION II 
101 MARIETTA ST., N.W., SUITE 3100 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

In Reply Refer To: JUN 1 1980 
RII:JPO 
50-369, 50-370 

<! 0350-413 7 

50-414 

Duke Power Company 
Attn: W. 0. Parker, Jr.  

Vice President, Steam Production 
P. 0. Box 2178 
Charlotte, NC 28242 

Gentlemen: 

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a 

possible significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review 

the information for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific 

action or response is requested at this time. If further NRC evaluations so 

indicate, an IE Circular or Bulletin will be issued to recommend or request 

specific licensee actions. If you have questions regarding this matter, 

please contact the Director of the appropriate NRC Regional Office.  

Sincerely, 

James P. O'Reilly 
Director 

Enclosures: 
1. IE Information Notice 

No. 80-27 
2. List of Recently Issued 

IE Information Notices 

8007160
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Duke Power Company -2

cc w/encl: 
J. W. Hampton, Station Manager 
Post Office Box 392 
Clover, South Carolina 29710 

D. G. Beam, Project Manager 
Post Office Box 223 
Clover, South Carolina 29710 

M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager 
Post Office Box 488 
Cornelius, North Carolina 28031 

J. C. Rogers, Project Manager 
Post Office Box 33189 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242 

J. E. Smith, Station Manager 
Post Office Box 1175 
Seneca, South Carolina 29678


